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PRESS RELEASE

Horton General Hospital Campaigners are encouraged at news that the Oxford Radcliffe Trust is rethinking its proposals for the Horton General.

Yesterday, on BBC Radio Oxford the ORT’s representative, Helen Peggs, told Bill Heine that the Trust were looking again at their proposals for turning the paediatric provision into a 9-5 facility and for the maternity unit to be midwife led. 
This follows on news, reported in last week’s Banbury Guardian, that the Trust ‘do not currently have an agreed programme of service changes.’ They ‘will be doing further work with GPs, Horton staff and others to look at the problems and re-examine solutions.’   

Hospital campaign chairman, George Parish, replied to Helen’s comments, saying “I welcome the statement from the Trust.  That they intend to look again is encouraging and I do hope that they come back with a plan to keep all services. I believe common sense has come to play and the Trust must work with GPs, councils and all stakeholders.  I thank all those that, tirelessly, have opposed the changes proposed for The Horton General Hospital.  The Keep the Horton General committee will still be campaigning and keeping the public up-to-date via the website

www.keepthehortongeneral.org”
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